
MMS PTO Meeting via Zoom 

Wednesday 2/9/22 

Meeting start 7:00pm 

Attendance: Barry Bay, Principal; Jon Way, Assistant Principal; Erin Wheeler, President; Carrie Drovdlic, 

Vice President; Angie Copeland, Secretary 

There were no changes to the January meeting minutes. Erin moved to approve the minutes and Carrie 

seconded the motion. 

It was agreed to make a donation to HEF for the Denim and Diamonds event. This was accounted for in 

the budget. 

A Box Tops check was received in the amount of $77.40. 

The current treasury balance is $13,495.68. 

T and L graphics check was received. 

Amy Chamberlain, Treasurer, will provide an update on the audit next month. 

We will provide McAllisters boxed meals for the parent teacher conferences on February 16th.  Erin will 

coordinate and Carrie will pick up and deliver. 

A spirit night is scheduled for McAllister’s on February 15th. 

Erin coordinated Crumble Cookies for School Counselor Appreciation Day.   

It was decided to write out thank you cards for the 27 bus drivers and aides that service MMS for Bus 

Driver Appreciation Day on February 22nd. Angie And Erin will write them out and deliver to their mail 

boxes at Central Office.  

Spring social options were discussed. It depends on what Corvid rules allow for when the time comes. 

Barry asked that we all start to think about Teacher Appreciation Week. 

The 7th grade scheduling meeting was held tonight. The 8th grade scheduling meeting was completed 

last week.  The 6th grade scheduling meeting is coming up next .  

An ISPTO representative is needed. They were very helpful in assisting with the Bylaws revision several 

years ago.  

The next meeting is March 7th at 7 pm via Zoom. 

Carrie moved to adjourn the meeting and Erin seconded the motion.  

Meeting adjourned 7:30 pm 

 

 

 


